J &l 1 1IV) - AL D A TR LR SELEP. RS SR LWL

& g W &

Welcome to the Shiraka Food
Safety course 2024 (Exemal W

Inbox

Liberce-Kruit, Ma... 5:48 PM
@ | o
v

to v

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are very pleased to inform you that you have
been selected for the Shiraka Food Safety course
2024. The course will be held in two modules:

1. The first module will run online from 11 June
2023 to 25 July 2024, followed by an
implementation period at home. Please note
that the course start date has been
postponed by one week.

2. We hope to host the second module face-to-
face in Tunisia in November 2024.

Your invitation letter is attached to this email.

We kindly ask you to confirm your availability
during BOTH periods by e-mail before Wednesday 5
June. Please send your confirmation to
marie.liberce-kruit@wur.nl . We will need a copy of
your passport by return. Thank you very much.
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P.0. Box BB | 6708 WB Akkermaalshos 12 | The Netherlands

Wageningen
Subject: Invitation letter Shiraka Food Safety Course 2024 for Developn
Innovation
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Dear candidate, 30 May 2024

We are happy to inform you that you have been selected to participate in the course T ey

Shiraka Food Safety 2024. The course will be held in two modules: P.O-Bax 88
« aninteractive online module, from 11 June 2024 to 25 July 2024. You will be :;5%:;:::::;”
working on our TalentLMS learning environment and following live sessions

every Tuesday and Thursday from 09:00 to 12:00, Amsterdam time (Central

VISITORS' ADDRESS

Building 116
European Summer Time - CEST)*. Akkermaalsbos 1:
« aface-to-face module in Tunisia in November 2024. 6708°WB Wagenit
mTeRNET
The course will be organized by Wageningen Centre for Development Innovation, www.wur. eu/cdi
Wageningen University and Research. The course is funded through the Dutch e
Ministry of Foreign Affairs in The Hague and will be facilitated by rvo.nl on behalf of 09098104

the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. i
Marie Libercé-Kru
We kindly request you to confirm your availability during this period before s

Wednesday 5 June 2024 by sending an e-mail to Marie Libercé-Kruit: marie.liberce- +31 317 484 597
kruit@wur.nl including a copy (picture or PDF) of your passport.
::;;e.liberce-h'ui'

We would like to invite you for our first online session on Tuesday 11 June 2024,

09:00-12:00 CEST . In this session, we will:

« explain what the course is about;

«  assess your expectations regarding the course! what you would like to learn
about;

« explain how Talent LMS and other online tools work; and

= give you an introduction of food safety and the first assignments of the course.

If you cannot join the full program, please let us know in time. Then we can invite
someone else to take your place and thus make use of the avallable scholarships. If
you decide to take part in the course, we expect commitment and effort from you to
get the most out of it.

We look forward to having you in our course.

With kind regards,

BORAR

On behalf of the course organizers,

Monika Sopov
Phone: +31 317 48 14 06
E-mail: monika.sopov@wur.nl

1 please refer to this website www.thetimezoneconverter.com to convert the Wageningen Universil

. . " specialised in the don
timetable in your own time zone. B ————
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